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Our Year 6 children were a credit to the school. I received 
many compliments by the locals on the children’s                             

behaviour, conduct and manners. The three days consisted of:                       
Flamingo Land, fish and chips together, evening spooky walking tour 
of Whitby, Sealife Centre, Alpamare water park, sit down meal                         
together, ten-pin bowling, trip on a Victorian Cliff tram, a boat trip on 
the Bark Endeavour! 
Amazing memories created for all. 
Thank you to to Miss Walton, Miss Brownley and Mrs Marston 
 
 

We are pleased to 
announce St Peter’s 
received four                       
commended and 
highly commended 
winners. The art work 
and photos will be on 
display at the East 
Bridgford Garden 
Centre on 1st and 2nd 
July 2023.                                 
Congratulations! 

 
Thank you for your continued support. 
We value your trust in us. 
Don’t let issues grow. 
Stay safe. Stay connected.  
Take Care. 
Mr Tomlinson. Head Teacher 

Edition No.218 

 

Oh Lord, bless our school, help us to Take Care of ourselves, each other,                 
the world and with our work. Amen 

Our House Teams ~ Our Christian Distinctiveness 
Striving for Life in all its fullness John 10:10  

Click on the hands to take 

you to a video of our school 

take care prayer in sign 

language. 

Year 6 would like to share some pictures of their 
fantastic trip to Whitby this week.  
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These newsletters will now only 

be available online. The link is 

sent out each week. https://

www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.u

k/headteachers-weekly-

celebration-newsletters/ 

Each class will receive one paper 

copy to display in their                       

classrooms. 
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   We have been exploring structures in D and T. We are looking at                   
   greenhouses. We explored how to make the structure stronger using  
   diagonals.  

 

Please email: newsletter@st-peters.notts.sch.uk  

A huge                             
congratulations 

to Hugo for 
completing Swim 

2! Well done 
Hugo, we are all 
very proud of 

you, keep up the 
good work!!!  

  3D pictures in the style of James Rizzi. 

 

 

Ellie just passed her 
50m Swimming 
badge and has 

been moved up into 
the advanced 

group, so we’re all 
really proud of 

her.    

We’re super proud of Tilly, 
Evangeline and Freyja who 

all smashed it at their   
gymnastics competition on 

Saturday!  

Bella and Phoebe 
competed in their 

first club                         
competition in 

gymnastics. They 
both won silver 

medals. Well done 
girls, we are very 
proud of you.  

Charlotte (Yr 1) was 
really pleased to be 

awarded a bronze medal 
in her gymnastics                    

competition last week. 
We’re very proud of her! 

Olivia competed in 
a gymnastics 

competition and 
was awarded a 
Gold medal. She 

was very proud of 
herself and we are 

too!  

Alicia has achieved 
her Level 6                 

gymnastics award. 
Well done Alicia, 
keep up the hard 

work!  

Isabelle was awarded a Bronze 
medal for gymnastics last week. 
She had to learn a floor routine 

and then perform it in front of an 
audience. She did absolutely             

brilliantly and we couldn’t be 
prouder of her. Well done Isabelle!  

'Emme had a great 
week: winning gold 
in her gymnastics 
competition and 
passing stage 2 

swimming! She has 
been practicing 

really hard and we 
are very proud of 

her.' 

We would like to share our happiness about 
Cloris and Carine's out of school performance 
on their gymnastics competition. Cloris - Gold 

award Carine - Bronze award 

Gabby was delighted to 
receive her storyteller 

badge at Rainbows this 
week for her story 
“Gabriella and the 

Giant Rainbow”. Well 
done!   

Another successful week 
at Bingham wildcats 
for Martha who got 

player of the week last 
week. Keep up the good 

work Martha!   

By Megan Y3 

Social Moral Spiritual Cultural 

(SMSC) & British Values 

Next Week’s Theme: 

 

 

 

 

 

Discuss at home ready for next 

week’s assembly 


